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From:	Reveley	IV,	Taylor	
Sent:	Tuesday,	March	12,	2019	8:35	PM	
To:	BOV	
Subject:	Longwood	BOV	Meeting 
  
Friends,	
	
The	air	of	volatility	and	tension	in	America,	and	sadly	the	Commonwealth,	dominated	the	
winter	months.		It	will	be	nice	to	see	a	touch	of	spring,	and	it	will	be	wonderful	to	be	together	
next	week.	
	
Higher	education	has	been	a	focus	and	scene	of	the	harsh	discontent	across	the	country,	no	
doubt.		It	has	all	affected	Longwood	too,	but	in	keeping	with	the	spirit	of	the	place	we’ve	
continued	to	make	great	progress,	on	matters	practical	and	bold.	
	
We’ll	take	a	tour	of	Frazer	Hall	next	week,	as	construction	advances.		We’ll	get	to	spend	time	
too	over	lunch	on	Friday	with	some	of	our	music	students,	who	are	excited	about	the	prospect	
of	a	new	home	for	music	education.		In	general,	we’ll	also	take	time	to	reflect	on	the	2015	
campus	master	plan	and	the	projects	it	envisioned	---	completed,	underway,	or	on	the	horizon.	
	
On	the	Saturday	of	the	meeting,	we’ll	consider	outstanding	faculty	for	promotion	and	tenure,	
as	we	do	each	spring.		And	to	close	our	time	together	on	Saturday,	we’ll	gather	in	the	Rotunda	
to	dedicate	Longwood’s	official	portrait	of	President	Patrick	Finnegan,	my	predecessor	in	the	
succession	since	1839.	
	
Most	broadly	when	we	are	together	next	week,	it	will	be	an	important	moment	to	keep	
thinking	strategically	about	the	future,	an	over-worn	phrase	about	something	that	is	crucially	
important,	especially	in	turbulent	times.				
	
Kay	will	be	distributing	your	briefing	materials	later	this	week,	both	electronically	and	by	
overnight	delivery.	
	
Thank	you,	as	always	---	and	see	you	soon,	
Taylor	
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